
  

 

New York Grand Commandery 
Knights of St. John International 

4116 Salford Court 

Bensalem, Pennsylvania 

rudweedor.ksji676@gmail.com/ 267-394-0293 

 

Office of the Secretary 

 

June 17, 2024 
 
 
 1St. Lt. Lawrence Ibe 
Commandery 676 
Blessed Sacrament Church 
Newark, New Jersey 
 
 
Dear 1st.Lt. Lawrence Ibe: 
 
I am writing to express my gratitude for your contributions in promoting the image of the New 
York Grand through your press coverages and reports. In recognition of your dedication to the 
Knighthood, particularly the New York Grand, and based on the recommendations from your 
peers, I am pleased to appoint you as the Press Attaché to the Office of the Secretary of New 
York Grand Commandery with immediate effect. 
 
The main responsibilities of your new role include, but are not limited to, disseminating 
important external messages and news, developing press releases, and sending articles from 
the New York Grand Commandery to the Supreme Subordinate, Supreme Commanderies 
Webmasters, and the Supreme Journal Team. Moreover, you will assist other local 
commanderies with their publicity and relevant needs. Your appointment will significantly 
enhance the publicity not only within our Grand but also among individuals worldwide. 
 
Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on your new appointment, and I am certain that you 
will excel in this important task.  
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May we all be blessed. 
 
Rudolphaweedor 
Sincerely, 
Col. Rudolph A. Weedor  
Secretary 
New York Grand Commandery 
 
Cc: 1st. Lt. Andrew Voce- Webmaster 
      BG. Dominic Pepe- Webmaster 
      BG. Charles Abiakwe- President NYGC 
      BG. Dan Nobbe- SSC Secretary 
      MG. Brian Stehlin- SSC President 
      MG. Chijioke Okafor- Supreme Secretary 
        
 
 
 


